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 25/11/2022 

A thuismitheoir, 

As the end of November closes in, preparations are in full flight for Christmas and beyond here in 

Gaelscoil na mBeann. This year we have entered the Féile Scoildrámaíochta competition which 

will take place in March 2023. Rehearsals for this play and everything that goes with it have 

already begun for Gaelscoil children. Because of the committment and workload required for this 

competition, we have decided not to produce a Seó na Nollag (Christmas show) this year.  

Instead, we have arranged a Seirbhís Carúil (Carol Service) for all Gaelscoil and Naíscoil children 

at the foot of the Christmas tree just off The Square, Kilkeel on Tuesday, 20th December, 2022 

at 6:00pm. This will offer us an opportunity to demonstrate the magnificent talent we have in 

Naíscoil and Gaelscoil na mBeann and will allow us to get together as a whole school community 

for the first time in a number of years. We would hope that all of our pupils will attend where 

possible and join in with this collective celebration of Christmas! Further details of more precise 

times for arrival etc will be distributed in due course but it goes without saying that all children 

should wrap up warm for the event as it will be taking place outdoors. 

Táimid ag dúil go mór le teaghlaigh na scoile a fheiceáil cruinnithe le chéile leis an Nollaig a 

cheiliúradh! 

We are looking forward to seeing the families of the school all gathered together to celebrate 

Christmas! 

Is mise le meas, 

  

Mícheál Ó Brádaigh 

Príomhoide 


